

University Council Athens, Georgia 30602

April 11, 2012

UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE - 2011-2012

Mr. David E. Shipley, Chair

Agricultural and Environmental Sciences - Dr. T. Dean Pringle

Arts and Sciences - Dr. Roxanne Eberle (Arts)

Dr. Rodney Mauricio (Sciences)

Business - Dr. William D. Lastrapes

Ecology - Dr. James W. Porter

Education - Dr. William G. Wraga

Environment and Design - Mr. David Spooner

Family and Consumer Sciences - Dr. Leslie Gordon Simons

Forestry and Natural Resources - Dr. Sarah F. Covert

Journalism and Mass Communication - Dr. Alison F. Alexander

Law - No representative

Pharmacy - Dr. Keith N. Herist

Public and International Affairs - Dr. Robert Grafstein

Public Health - Dr. Marsha C. Black

Social Work - Dr. Stacey R. Kolomer

Veterinary Medicine - Dr. K. Paige Carmichael

Graduate School - Dr. Tracie E. Costantino

Undergraduate Student Representative - Mr. Marshall Mosher

Graduate Student Representative - Mr. Zachary Watne

Dear Colleagues:

The attached proposal to remove the High-Demand Status from the major in Health and Physical Education (B.S.Ed.) will be an agenda item for the April 18, 2012, Full University Curriculum Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

David E. Shipley, Chair

University Curriculum Committee

cc:

Provost Jere W. Morehead

Dr. Laura D. Jolly



College of Education Office of the Dean

TO:

Fiona Liken

FROM:

Dr. Jim Marshall Associate Dean for Academic Programs

DATE:

March 27, 2012

RE:

Health and PE High Demand Removal Request

Enclosed please find a letter requesting the remove of the high demand major status for the BSED in Health and Physical Education.



College of Education

Department of Kinesiology

March 23, 2012

James Marshall, Associate Dean College of Education University of Georgia G3-H Aderhold Hall Athens, GA 30602

Dear Dr. Marshall:

As per the directions from Ms. Fiona Liken, Office of Curriculum Systems, this letter is a formal request to remove the "High Demand Major" status from the Health and Physical Education major in the Department of Kinesiology. Entrance requirements will still be in effect (e.g., GPA & pre-requisite coursework) but there will no longer be an application process required. We would like this information to appear in the next bulletin.

It is my understanding that your office will now proceed with the request. However, should you need any more information from me, please let me know and you will have it immediately.

Sincerely,

Bryan McCullick

Bryan M Callack

Program Coordinator, Health and Physical Education Major